
  

 

 

Meals for residents in the Heather, des Moulins, Émile 

McDuff and Michèle-Bohec CHSLDs 

New measures have been put in place to prevent the spread of COVID-19 as much as possible in our 

centres. These measures follow ministerial directives.  

As of now, residents will take their meals in their rooms, on a tray. To do this, we have had to simplify 

our operations in the kitchen in order to free up staff for room service. Consequently, the menu will be 

different than the one posted on our websites.  

We will be serving one choice of meal. We will prepare comforting food that is popular among our 

residents. Of course, residents on special diets or with allergies will be taken into account in the menu 

change.  

We have obtained new equipment that will ensure that residents receive their meals at the appropriate 

temperature. Meals will not have to be reheated.  

Our residents have been informed of the situation, where possible. 

Thank you for your understanding and your support in helping us provide a safe living environment for 

our residents.  
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